HIMALAYA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

F-Block, Sector — 9, Rohini, Delhi - 85
Circular No. : HIS/24-25/P5 Date : 29.6.2024
Dear Parents,

This message is to inform you that the school will reopen after summer vacation on Monday,
July 1st, 2024.

As the rainy season has begun, we kindly ask for your cooperation in ensuring the following
for your children:

Mosquito Protection: Please ensure your child uses mosquito repellent stickers on their
uniforms or applies a safe, child-friendly mosquito repellent cream.

Waterproof School Bags: To protect their belongings from the rain, please provide your child
with a waterproof school bag.

Holiday Homework: A reminder that all holiday homework must be submitted to the respective
subject teachers before July 6th, 2024. Late submissions will not be accepted for grading.

Lunch Options: We encourage parents to provide their children with fresh, healthy lunches. If
preparing lunch at home is not possible, the school kitchen offers delicious and nutritious
meals for a minimal cost of 50. Students who wish to avail themselves of this option should
inform the reception staff in the morning.

Fee Dues: A gentle reminder that school fee payments for the first quarter of the current
session are to be paid before Friday, July 5th, 2024. If you have already settled your dues,
please disregard this message.

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring a smooth transition back to school for your
children.
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